15 May, 2000

Stephen Mayne

Dear Stephen,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your
contribution to the 2000 Freelance Convention for Journalists, Artists
and Photographers. The spirit of the convention is about sharing
thoughts and skills among peers to promote quality work.

Your contributions to the exchange of ideas and information were an
inspiration to the freelancers that attended the convention.

We would like to make the most of your contributions by replicating

them on the Alliance Online website. We would greatly appreciate it if

you would send us copies of your papers, notes and thoughts that you

shared at the convention to dtownsen@meaa.aust.com before the
Convention becomes a distant memory!

‘We hope that you enjoyed the experience of the convention as much as

we did.

lsgrdd

Danielle Townsend
Organiser, Freelance Convention
Walkley Awards and International Office

FEDERAL OFFICE
245 Chalmers Street
Redfern NSW 2016

PO Box 723
Strawberry Hills

NSW 2012 Australia
Tel: (61) 2 9333 0999
Fax: (61) 2 9333 0933
federal@meaa.aust.com

FEDERAL PRESIDENT
Alan Kennedy

FEDERAL SECRETARY
Christopher Warren

Allionce Inquiry Desk
1300 656 512

Alliance Membership Centre
1300 656 513



